From: Orlagh Kehoe

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 4:10 PM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

cc: I - - S I
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Subject: FW: Plan of Action for Decision VII/8i (Ireland)

Fiona,

Further to the attached letter of 30 June 2022, | am pleased to inform you that the submissions
received during the Public Consultation on the draft Plan of Action along with a decision-making
table have now been published on the Department’s website at the following:
https://www.gov.ie/en/consultation/c4eee-consultation-on-the-draft-accc-plan-of-action/

Kind regards,

Orlagh





